
From: Bill Jacob
To: Dana McCarthy; artosten@sbcglobal.net; Greg Jackson
Subject: Fwd: Re: Proposed Temple at 4539 IL 22
Date: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 4:48:15 PM

---------- Original Message ----------
From: Bill Jacob LAST_NAME <billjacob@comcast.net>
To: Bill Handal <bill.handal@gmail.com>, bill.jacob@longgroveil.gov,
"wilson5279@comcast.net" <wilson5279@comcast.net>
Date: 08/16/2023 4:46 PM CDT
Subject: Re: Proposed Temple at 4539 IL 22
Bill,
Thank you for providing feedback as appreciated.
Bill

On 08/16/2023 4:32 PM CDT Bill Handal <bill.handal@gmail.com>
wrote:
Hello,
I wanted to convey that I am opposed to modifying the existing
residential zoning to allow for the proposed temple. This is a
residential area and we would like to keep it that way. The
proposed temple would literally be in our back yard.
William Handal 
3876 Woods End Rd
Long Grove, IL
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